
 

 

 
 
 

20 May 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Resident, 
 
DQ98 MEDICAL ASSESSMENTS 
 
A DQ98 medical assessment, is an annual assessment mandated by the Department of Social 
Development under the Older Person's Act of 2006.  
 
The aim of this assessment is to determine any changes in your medical health over the last year and 
to update your medical records accordingly. This will enable both you and the village team to identify 
and address any potential health risks. At the same time the DQ98 is used to update your personal 
and medical emergency contact details. 
 
Sr Sharon Adams from Evergreen Health will be scheduling appointments and conducting these 
assessments from this week.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Thank you advance for your support.  
 
 
 
Regards, 
 
Riaan Gouws 
Village Manager 


